
As a Gaelic speaker  a publisher and a regular user of the language,  I would 
like to strongly support the recommendation  which has been made by Ofcom 
regarding TG4. 
 
In my opinion, it stands to reason that the recommendation which is being 
made by Ofcom should be put into operation - that is,  that space should be 
given to TG4 on Mux 2 in the North. 
 
Of course, it is required of the authorities under the Good Friday to ensure 
that TG4 is available throughout the North. 
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